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KENSINGTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING 
95 Amesbury Road, Kensington, NH 03833 
WEDNESDAY November 6, 2019 – 4:00pm 

Minutes - DRAFT 
 
In attendance: Peter Graves, Vanessa Rozier  
Absent: Joe Pace 
 
At 4:00 pm Peter called the meeting to order.   
 
PUBLIC HEARING: 
At 4:00 pm Peter opened the meeting.  The group discussed plowing for the 2019 – 2020 winter season including 
clarification of roles and responsibilities for all suppliers and town officials. 
 
Road Manager – David Buxton will notify the KPD and plowing companies when they should or should or should not 
prep-roads, sand, salt and plow.  In the event that KPD experiences less than safe road conditions during routine patrols 
KPD will notify David Buxton who will notify the plowing companies if he has not already done so.   
 
In the event of absence/vacation KPD will make the decision to prep-roads, sand, salt and plow and will notify Road 
Manager, for consistency, and plowing companies. 
 
David Buxton suggested that we put to Warrant Article the cost/concept of 3 year bids for plowing companies as many 
vendors will have a difficult time committing to a 1 year bid when other towns are offering 3 year contracts. 
  
Peter Graves agreed to present this topic at the next BOS meeting. 
 
At 5:15pm, Vanessa made a motion to adjourn. Peter seconded. Both voted in favor.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Peter Graves 


